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10.3 

REPORT 2 - 2021 

To: CHAIR AND MEMBERS OF GENERAL COMMITTEE 

 

The Accessibility Advisory Committee presents its second report for 2021 and recommends: 

 

AAC-0011-2021 
That the deputation and associated presentation by Matthew Sweet, Manager, Active 
Transportation regarding E-Scooters in Mississauga be received.  
(AAC-0011-2021) 
 
AAC-0012-2021  
That the verbal update provided by Dan Sadler, Supervisor Accessibility with respect to the 
Accessibility for Ontarians with Disabilities Act (AODA) be received. 
(AAC-0012-2021) 
 
AAC-0013-2021  
That the verbal update regarding the Region of Peel’s Accessibility Advisory Committee 
provided by Naz Husain, Chair and Member of the ROP AAC be received. 
(AAC-0013-2021) 
 
AAC-0014-2021  
That the Accessibility Advisory Committee Work Plan be approved as discussed at the March 
22, 2021 Accessibility Advisory Committee meeting. 
(AAC-0014-2021) 
 
AAC-0015-2021 
That the two upcoming resignations as discussed at the March 22, 2021 Accessibility Advisory 
Committee meeting be received and that the City Clerk be directed to fill the vacancies in 
accordance with the Corporate Policy #02-01-01 on Citizen Appointments to Committees, 
Boards and Authorities. 
(AAC-0015-2021) 
 


